
13/12/2023 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

Notice of Industrial Action by Translink on Friday 15th December 2023 and arrangements in place 

for Loreto Grammar School 

I wish to inform you of arrangements in place for Loreto Grammar School on Friday 15th December 

2023 in light of the planned Strike Action by Translink.   

Loreto Grammar School will be open for all students on Friday 15th December 2023.  Parents have 

been advised by the Education Authority to make alternative transport arrangements, if required.  

• Students who are unable to attend school on Friday 15th December 2023, due to the 

unavailability of school transport, can provide a note to this effect, and will then not be 

marked absent. 

 

• Mock Examinations 

The timetable for Post 16 Mock Examinations will run as scheduled on Friday 15th 

December 2023.  Any student who is absent for a scheduled examination on Friday 15th 

December due to the unavailability of transport, will sit the examination on Monday 

morning, 18th December 2023.  Students who intend to sit an examination on Monday 18th 

December are asked to email Vice -Principal Curriculum, Learning and Teaching, Mrs Gavin 

before 12:30pm on Friday 15th December 2023.  

 

• Students who are not in school on Friday 15th December 2023, due to the unavailability of 

school transport, are expected to access live-class or work provided by class teacher via 

class Microsoft Team.  All students are expected to follow normal Friday timetable.  

 

• Students who wish to have lunch in the school canteen on Friday 15th December 2023 will 

be asked to confirm this intention via their Form Teacher on Thursday 14th December 2023 

during Registration.  

Please visit www.eani.org.uk/industrialactionupdates for updates from the Education Authority  

I appreciate your ongoing support and cooperation.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Cullinan 
Principal 
 
 

http://www.eani.org.uk/industrialactionupdates

